
 

AS/JW/da/School Council 
 
10th September 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I am writing to inform you of a fantastic opportunity your child has to support 
Bloxwich Academy and the values and ethos we strive towards.  
 
Your child has shown commitment towards the school by becoming a representative 
of the School Council Team.  This means they will have the chance to put forward 
their views, and that of their peers, for future events and strategies within the school. 
 
As part of the drive for our school values, the School Council Team will be meeting 
with the primary school leadership team on Monday 16th September at Bloxwich 
Academy Primary, Bloxwich Lane.  Pupils will be walking with staff to the primary 
school site following lunch time.  They will remain on the primary site until they are 
dismissed at 3:10pm. 
 
If you have questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school to discuss this 
with Miss Williamson.  
  

Yours sincerely  
 
 

 
 
Mr R Prime   
Headteacher 
 
 
 


